NATIONAL GRID GAS  - INFORMAL CONSULTATION ON STATEMENT FOR CONNECTION CHARGING

RESPONSE PROFORMA


Please provide your answer to the following questions, by placing a X  in the appropriate box next 
to each question and provide any comments in the area provided for each question.

	
	
Questions
	
Yes
	
No

	
01
	
Do you support the proposed change to the Statement for Gas Transmission Connection Charging as outlined in the informal consultation?
	
	

	Comment:

	
02
	
Do you support the addition of a PARCA Variation fee? 
 
	
	

	Comment:







	
03
	Do you support the update made to Minor Modifications?

	
	

	Comment:







	
04
	Do you think there is anything we have missed or have any alterative suggestions?, if yes please provide your comments below
	
	

	Comment:












	
	
CONFIDENTIALITY
	
Yes
	
No



	
05
	
Do you want your response to remain confidential?
	
	




	Contact Name
	

	
Company Name
	





SUBMITTING RESPONSES


Please complete and submit the response proforma document no later than 
17:00 hrs on 2nd December 2020, 

Responses should be sent to Nicola Lond, Gas Connections Contract Manager by email to Nicola.j.lond@nationalgrid.com 

We welcome any responses ahead of this date.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you with to discuss the consultation, please contact Nicola directly using the email address above or calling 07824 551667.

Information arising from the consultation may be shared with Ofgem and aggregated information may be shared with the Transmission Workgroup as appropriate.
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